\O\b Florida Gold Coast Chapter No. 60

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WATCH AND CLOCK COLLECTORS, INC.

~ MEETING & MAXIMART
AT THE MIRAMAR CIVIC CENTER

FREE ADMISSION, TABLES $ 2.00 (CHAPTER 60 MEMBERS )
3 4.00 NAWCC MEMBERS

SUNDAY MARCH 17" 930 AM. TO 1:00 PM.

SCHEDULE: Mart set-up 9:30AM. Mart opens 10AM. Please-Table
covers are required.

All NAWCC Members are welcome. Admission is by National
Membership Card. Non-members are welcome as guests

to look and visit but they are not allowed Mart
priviledges.

February we had 22 busy Mart tables- let's have another
active Mart this month.

WORK-SHOP: During the Mart, Larry Fanshaw will be conducting
a workshop on "French Clock Servicing".

BUSINESS Minutes and Financial reports.

Teh L nie number of Chapter Members have not paid their

1996 dues. A red dot on your meeting notice indicates
your 1996 dues are deliquent. We don't want to lose
you, however to continue on our mailing list your dues
must be received by our Treasurer, Bob Spinney by
April 1.

PROGRAM: 1996 Regional Market Review. A panel discussion by
Chapter Members.

A watch and clock clinic will be available during the
Mart. This is a good place to bring your horological
problems.

NATIONAL AWARDS: Presidental Citation Awards and
Appreciation Certificates will be awarded at the
National Convention in Cleveland, Ohio in June. We
will be submitting an application for a Presidental
Citation for our Chapter. If any Member has given a
workshop or talk or written horological articles etc.
where no profit was involved, please contact Larry
ASAP so we can include the information. Dead Line
April 1 ( no fooling).

(OVER)



EXHIBIT: For the third year Izrael Benjamin has arranged

SHOW

TELL

for a Chapter exhibit of watches and clocks at Century
Village Pembroke Pines lovely Club House on Sunday
April 14. Our previous exhibits at C.V. have been very
successful. As per National By-laws, this type of
exhibit is for educational purposes. No buying or
selling. For additional information contact Izrael
594-436-2713 or Larry Fanshaw 594-564-4281.

Show and Tell items are always welcome. Share
your collection with all of us.

RAFFLE: 50/50.

We would like to re-design the heading on our Meeting

Notices (the wavey lines are getting to us). We would
appreciate help from our computer Experts. Call Larry.




